
  

MUMBAI PORT TRUST 
TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT 

 

No. TM/HI (Access control) /3161           31.03.2017 
   

The President – Mumbai Nava Sheva Ship Agents’ Association  
The President – Brihan Mumbai Custom House Agents’ Association  
The President – Federation of Bombay Motor Transport Operators 
The President – Maharashtra Truck Owners’ Association  
The President – Mumbai Malvahutuk Tempo Mahasangh  
The President – Maharashtra Tank Lorry Owners’ Association 
The President – Maharashtra Forklift Owners’ Association  
The President – The Crane Owners’ Association  
The President – Maharashtra Vahatuk Tempo Mahasangh 
The President – Maharashtra Rajya Motor Owners’ Association  
The President – Maharashtra Rajya Bus, Tempo, Truck Vahatuk Sangh 
The President – ICC Shipping Association  
The Shipping Corporation of India 

 Sirs, 

 
Sub: Issuance of Radio Frequency Identification (RFID)Tag to  

                    Vehicles entering Docks. 
 

 Ref: TM/HI (Access Control) /3003/2016-17 dt 11.03.2017. 
                                                       --------- 
 

 

Mumbai Port Trust is in the process of automation of vehicle registration 
module for which contract has been awarded to M/s Wipro Ltd. It has been decided 
to issue one time, Radio Frequency Identification (RFID) Tag to all the Vehicles 
entering docks w. e. f. 14th March, 2017. In this regards, circular dated 11.03.2017 
has already been issued for   issuance of RFID tag to the vehicles on the basis of 
original R.C Book of the vehicles. As it is observed that the original R.C. Book is not 
many times readily available in the vehicle, in partial modification to the circular 
under reference, it is now decided that, registration of vehicles and issuance of RFID 
tag can be carried out on production of photocopy of R.C. book. Similarly, for 
enrolment of driver and cleaner of the vehicle in the system, instead of original, 
photocopy of Aadhar card and driving licence of the driver and photocopy of Aadhar 
card of cleaner can be produced and the same will be returned after scanning.  All 
other conditions will remain the same as per the earlier circular. 

All are requested to register their vehicles at the earliest date as from 
15.04.2017 no vehicle without RFID tag will be permitted inside the docks. 

                

   Yours faithfully, 

           sd/- 
 

(A.  K. BOSE) 
     TRAFFIC MANAGER 

                        
                                                   

 


